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25th August 2024 
 

To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Dunbeath & Berriedale Development Trust: Community Asset Transfer Application 
 
I write on behalf of the Dunbeath Parent Council to lend our support to the Dunbeath and Berriedale 
Development Trust’s plans to lease the playing field above Dunbeath Primary School. 
 
The Dunbeath & Berriedale Development Trust (DBDT) has already firmly established itself as a 
pivotal and well supported organisation within the community.  The Trust has already delivered a 
large-scale project to upgrade the children’s play park in the centre of the village and we have every 
confidence that the DBDT will be able to deliver on their project to lease the playing field above 
Dunbeath Primary School and initiate improvements to the area.  
 
The Primary School use the playing field whenever possible for sporting activities, however the 
ground is very wet and boggy and the field can therefore only be used at certain times of the year. It 
would be of huge benefit to the staff and children of Dunbeath Nursery and Primary School to be 
able to use this playing field all year round as it will provide additional space for the children to 
undertake physical activity. The current playground at the school is fairly small, and space is limited 
for running any distance; this project will therefore address this issue and ensure that the school 
maximises the physical exercise opportunities of all the school children.  
 
The Dunbeath Primary School Parent Council fully support this and wish the Development Trust well 
in achieving their aim. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mrs Alexa MacAuslan 
Secretary,  Dunbeath Parent Council 
on behalf of all members of the Dunbeath Parent Council 
 




